
The Wenatchee School District invites the public to provide input on its voting 
district proposal.
The School Board is a five-member elected body where all members are 
currently elected at large by voters within the school district boundary. The 
School Board determined the current at-large voting system may violate the 
Washington Voting Rights Act. To correct the potential violation, a proposal 
where four members would be required to reside in a specific voting district 
and be elected only by voters within that same voting district is being 
considered.
Input on the voting district proposal can be provided during a public hearing 
on June 14, 2022, at 6:00 pm, at the District Office located at 235 Sunset 
Ave., Wenatchee, Washington. Input can also be provided prior to the public 
hearing by submitting a written comment at the District Office or by email at 
white.k@wenatcheeschools.org

For more information on the voting district proposal go to 
wenatcheeschools.org   Paid for by the Wenatchee School District


